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To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
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Gun violence has and is taking too many lives around our country and within the state of
Oregon borders. | am a registered voter living in Ashland, OR and | ask that you
SUPPORT sB 797 and vote yes for its passage. The mentally ill and those convicted of violent acts MUST
NOT be allowed to purchase guns. Please protect your Oregon citizens.

Thank you.

Lois DeBruno
Ashland, OR


mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

